
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Burgess for answer by 

the Convener of the Regulatory 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 26 January 2017  

   

Question  For each year since 2012, detail: the number of private 

landlords registered in Edinburgh; the number refused 

registration; the number removed from the register as a 

result of not meeting standards; the number fined for being 

unregistered; and the number issued with rent penalty 

notices 

Answer   
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